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Notice to Policyholders 
 
 

Your Broker Direct Household insurance policy is falling 
due for renewal shortly and we have important changes 
to make you aware of. 
 
‘Excess Changes’ applying to your policy 
 
Since you initially took out your policy, the excesses 
applicable in the event of a claim have been updated.  
This update may result in changes to the amount you are 
required to pay in the event of a claim. 
 
The renewal notice or the schedule enclosed with the 
notice outlines the applicable excesses which will apply 
during your next period of insurance. 
 
Please review your insurance documents to ensure the 
policy continues to meet your needs. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this change, please 
contact your insurance broker. 
 


